
FEBRUARY 5, 2011 

ATTN: Board of Game Comments 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Boards Support Section 
P.o. Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811 5526 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is Gail Ruth Peckham speaking. I am a 

55 old resident of Anchorage, Alaska, having 

moved here in 1998. 

I wish to join, as in agreement, with the 

written comments submitted to the Alaska Department 

of Fish and Game on February 18, 2011, by the 

Defenders of Wildlife, the Alaska Center for the 

Environment and the Alaska Wildlife Alliance. 

In addition, I would ask that the Alaska 

Department of Fish and Game better outl their 

amendment to Proposal 103 to facilitate an 

opportunity for a further evaluation of the plans. 

Thank you. ..' 

peckham803@aol.com 


